
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – June 2014

President:  Byard Derr Sr.
V. President:  George Walko
Treasurer:  Ron Denman
Secretary:  Pat Derr

Hello BDTHC members, 

   Our June meeting was held at the club 
picnic, hunt at the Goss's house.  Again 
t hank you to the Goss's for their 
hospitality.  We also included the 

Birthday Party for the club.  Good Cake!

   Fun was had by all who attended with lots of good food and 
finds in the hunt.  With the weather cooperating it made for a 
beautiful day.

WE HAVE A NEW MEETING PLACE! 

We will be meeting at:  Forty Fort Borough Building 
                                     1271 Wyoming Ave. 
                                     Forty Fort, Pa.

   Meetings will still be the 2nd Monday of the month from 
6:30pm to 8pm unless stated otherwise!  We would enter the 
building at the side door to the police entrance then left to 
the elevator or steps on the right.  River Street entrance 
across from Forty Fort cemetery.  Parking on River Street. 

    PLEASE if you have access to a computer go to the web site 
and print out a copy of the membership application.  Fill it out 
to up date your information!  

If you don't have access to a computer we will have forms at the 
next meeting.  This must be done for contact reasons!  If not 
done you may not be notified of cancellations or changes in 
meetings or events.  Individual emails will only be send for 
this purpose.   If you change your Email or phone number  during 
the year please let us know so we can update your records or we 
won't be able to contact you about these changes. 

"The Penn Pointer"



   If you don't have access to a computer you must let us know 
so we can send you a news letter by mail.  By reading the news 
letter on the web site will save the club the cost of postage. 

   George Walko looked into a group outing at Beltz ville Dam 
and the beach is off limits from Memorial Day until after  Labor 
Day.  You would also have to stop 

at the office to obtain a permit, which is free.  We might look 
into this later in the year. 

    SAVE THE DATE:  SEPTEMBER 14, 2014 

Fall picnic and hunt!  More info and flyer will be coming soon.  
We will be having a flyer just like the open hunt and a cut off 
date!   MUST BE PAID IN ADVANCE!

   Preparations for the August open Hunt are going well.  We are 
getting several donations from different places and have i 
nquired about several more.

We have received several entries already.  

Happy Hunting 
By Derr 
President BDTHC 


